
Organized 1881 – heir to and representing the Grand Army of the Republic 
 

 
                                                                                                     

    SPECIAL MESSAGE NO: 05                                                  DATE: 31 October 2024        
   
    SERIES: 2024-2025    
______________________________________________________________________         
 
   RE: PHISHING EMAIL 
 
Brothers, it has come to my attention that several members have received emails that                                      
appear to come from my department email. This type of email appears to show up every 
year at around this time.  The email asks the member to “under confidentiality” to 
purchase several Visa gift cards (for me to hand out of course) then just send me the 
numbers from the back.  Please, do not open or respond to these emails.  
 
In Fraternity, Charity and Loyalty.    
 

 
Steven S. Martin, PCC 
Commander, Department of Michigan 
Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War 
 
ATTEST: 
 
 
/s/ 
Richard Denney, PCC 
Secretary, Department of Michigan 
Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War  
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